
Keeping it Local

EDF Energy is changing

communal meters to smart

meters throughout

November.  While the works

are being completed,

electricity will be switched

off in certain blocks around

the estate.

The works will affect some of

your properties during

certain days and times.

Please contact our Estate

Services Team on 020 7326

3700 for further details.

Installation of smart

meters is due to

take place

Removal Date:23/11/2023 


